December 20, 2007

To whom it may concern,

Time Warner Cable has been proud to partner with 207 Entertainment with recent
events such as the Harlem Rockets game and Summer Jam that took place in South
Portland, Maine. Scott’s ability to provide Time Warner Cable with a valuable
promotional opportunity demonstrating our commitment to the local communities we
serve has been invaluable.

We look forward to partnering with Scott and 207 Entertainment with future promotional
events as well. If | can be of more assistance on this topic as you consider your own
partnership with 207 Entertainment, please do not hesitate to contact me at 207-253-
2551,

Sincerely,
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Peter DeWitt
Senior Manager, Communications & Public Affairs
Time Warner Cable



